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As next door neighbors, we are delighted this application for tree surgery in the rear garden at 36 Leighton
Road is being made, and hope the Council will approve it.

Concerning T1, the bay tree, which immediately adjoins and overlaps our property, we request that special
care be taken be taken so that no branches fall on the woven willow fence that divides the two properties. Any
branch that falls on this fence with dent it. It is old and becoming brittle so there is a real risk of causing
damage to the willow fence panels. The same goes for T2, the yew tree - care must be taken that its
branches not fall on the willow fence. We also have a shed and a heat pump at the rear of our garden at 38
Leighton Road, and extensive plantings in the garden itself, and we hope these structures and plantings will
not be harmed or damaged in the process of felling and trimming the trees.

If the tree surgeons would benefit from having access to 36 Leighton Road from our side of the fence, we
would be very happy to provide it.

We would like to be notified in advance of the date set for the trees to be cut and trimmed.
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